Aledo Growth Committee Meeting

Minutes

January 10, 2023

Aledo Growth Committee (AGC) co-chair Dan Reilley began the meeting at 6:03 p.m.

Principal of Aledo Middle School Mandy Musselwhite addressed the AGC members and
thanked them for their hard work and welcomed each of them to the AMS campus.

Board members Forrest Collins and David Lear addressed the AGC and shared how much they
value the work of the committee and the importance of working together and utilizing the data to
create a draft plan for the district's growth.

Mr. Reilley reviewed the agenda for the evening.

Superintendent Dr. Susan Bohn presented updates to the committee on land, demographics,
and district financials. Dr. Bohn reviewed the starting point scenarios for the meeting’s group
work and discussed the process for the small group work during the meeting..

Presentation

The AGC engaged in group discussion.

The AGC took a short break.

The AGC continued their group discussions.

The AGC took a short break.

Each AGC group shared their draft bond packages with the committee and took questions from
other committee members.

Mr. Reilley adjourned the meeting at 8:52 p.m.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r7pHPCr9vLW-ez_tli7oGCkyqwx4P7LS/view?usp=share_link

